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Mr. Hartmann: _ ~ 
Tom Lankford called to ask if you 
would see if you can persuade the . 
President to come up to the Capi.tro_Lt 
Hill Club for the unveiling of his . 
portrait, which is a gift to the 
Club, on April 24th from 6 to 8 p.m. 

He is sure you don't need to be 
told that the Club's finances are 
in bad shape. This would certainly 
be a "shot in the arm" for the Club 
if the President could drop by that 

evening. 

Net a 

19, 1975 
a.m. 
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THE WHITE HOUSE 

WASHINGTON 

March 22, 1975 

ADMINISTRATIVELY CONFIDENTI.A L 

MEMORANDUM FOR: 

FROM: 

WARREN RUSTAND 

JERRY~ 

The attached was returned in the President's outbox with the 
following notatipn: 

-- I think I sho.1.1Ld. Ok. 

Please follow-up with the appropriate action. 

Thank you. 

cc: Don Rurnsfeld 
Robert T. Hartmann 




